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RETELL Strategy Implementation in the Classroom The Write around strategy helps my Ell students by giving them an
opportunity to practice their writing skills .

MSSELL lessons provided supplementary, leveled questions for students and teachers to discuss during
strategic stopping points to check for comprehension. Schroeder et al. Moughamian, A. Control teachers
varied their lessons and strictly followed the district curriculum. In their study, Gersten and Jimenez observed,
for a period of two years, three ESL teachers at grades , which according to the authors were grades of crucial
academic transition. Science and Children, 46 5 ,  Your report on your company's marketing strategy has to
start by providing background for your audience. Nation, I. For ELLs, these strategies can help to make
content more accessible. Medina-Jerez, W. Allow students to use their native language with peers for a quick
brainstorm to discover what they know about a topic before presenting their ideas to the whole class.
Hmelo-Silver, Duncan, and Chinn defined scaffolding learning and a problem-based environment as the
methodology in which students learn self-directed skills, content, and learning strategies through: a solving
scientific problems collaboratively with their peers; b connecting the new scientific content with their life
experience; and c engaging ELLs in self-directed inquiry. Discussion In this paper, we described how ESL
strategies were incorporated into science teaching by sixth-grade teachers in a randomized control research
study. Journal of Research in Science Teaching, 43 7 ,  Science Activities, 42 2 : 5â€”11 Caswell, L.
Professional learning for middle grades science teachers needs to support them in becoming more comfortable
with ESL strategies and using them in content-area instruction to promote academic achievement and English
language proficiency for ELLs and economically-challenged students. Of these students, ELLs treatment; 55
control and non-ELLs 48 treatment; 68 control completed the intervention through sixth grade. Supporting
science learning through science literacy objectives for English language learners. Therefore, we advocate for
focused instructional time engaging ESL strategies that promote academic language in science. Teachers
monitored group work and clarified misconceptions, while modeling and encouraging use of academic
language.


